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Careers Night 2019 
 

February 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

As part of our guidance programme for 5th Year students, the Guidance Department and the 

Parents’ Council are planning on holding a careers evening on Thursday 2nd May 2019.  

 

The purpose of this event is to allow our students the opportunity to meet and talk to people from 

a number of different professions in order to assist them with their career research. We are asking 

for the assistance of parents to help facilitate this event. Participation in this event would involve 

discussing your career with a number of individual students during the evening. Further details 

will be provided to parents who volunteer to take part.   

 

If you are interested in being involved in our careers evening on 2nd May 2019 or in being 

included in a database for possible future career events in Our Lady’s School, please reply, by 

email, to parentscouncil@olschool.ie providing your name, telephone number, email address and 

career area. 

 

Many thanks for your support and do not hesitate to contact us if you having any queries. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Marguerite Gorby 

Principal     
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